
Rocky Horror is Cast 

It has been cast! First rehearsal will be next Sunday. 

The cast list is attached to this email. Congrats to 

everyone who received a role. If anyone is interested in 

organizing costumes let Zoe know ASAP. 

Probationary Member Voting 

Don’t miss the Campus Player meeting this Saturday! 

We are voting on the new probies and need everyone 

present. So don’t forget! Saturday. Noon. Pounds 

Lounge. Be there! 

Pictures or it Didn’t Happen 

Everyone was all over the campus in those 24 hours 

getting ready for the shows. We want the pictures. We 

want to collect those rehearsal shots, snapchats, and 

production shots. We have some photos of the 

productions but we can’t capture every moment. If you 

or your parents or friends have any, email them to 

Anna. 

Concessions 

The next game is coming up in two weeks. It is the 27th 

of September. The game starts at 1:30pm so 

concession people will need to be there by 11:00am. 

Don’t forget to wear an SC or Campus Player shirt or at 

least something purple. You will get an email as we get 

closer with more details. If you have any questions 

contact Mariah or Anna.  

Mini Purple 

Calendar 

9/20 CP Meeting 

9/21 Fools on the Hill 

Dress rehearsal 

9/24 Fools on the Hill 

9/26 9 Lives 

Community Show 

9/27 SC vs. Friends 

University 

NEXT MEETING: September 20th 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
helped out with the 24 Hour Play 

Festival and made it such a 
success! 

 

Committees 

Thank you to the committees 
that met and for the heads of 
the committees that sent Zoe 
their lists!   

However, not everyone showed 
up to those meetings so we 
need to start getting in the habit 
of this happening every week 
before the Campus Players 
Meeting.   

The committees that have not 
sent anything are: 

· Fundraising: 
Head—Joy 
 Need to let Zoe know five dif-
ferent fundraising ideas that 
you have come up with. 

Please do this before Saturday. 

From the Moon’s Desk 

We are very proud and 
thankful for the wonderful 
people that we get to 
work with at Southwester 
College—Actors, techni-
cians, managers, play-
wrights, and directors. 
None of it could have 
happened in such a 
splendid way yesterday 
before, during and after 
the 24-Hour Plays if you 
hadn’t each valued each 
other as much as you 
did, shared, risked your 
talent and grace together 
with each other in a 
spectacular way! What a 
beautiful gift you gave to 
each other, the folks who 
came from outside SC, 
and your audience.. 
Thank you from the bot-
tom of our hearts! Hope 
you all got/get some rest 
too.  - Roger 

September 14, 2014 


